
From: TheHarts RJ < >  
Sent: March 5, 2021 10:16 AM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: STOP the 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

The Ford government is in the midst of rewriting environmental protection laws and running roughshod 
over our future health and well being. 
Development will go ahead, but we must, as a people be allowed to assess the impact, not just how 
much money, we or our friends can make out of it!! 
With heartfelt hope that the council will make the right choices! 
Very sincerely, 
Richard and Jeanette Hart 
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